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Year 1 class are studying robots this half term and made this friendly looking character. They have 

been busy writing their own stories which we are really looking forward to reading. 

 

Welcome back to Year 3 and Year 4 after their self isolation periods. Please continue to be vigilant for signs 

of illness. We really don’t want to lose a bubble at the very end of term! 

 

Thursday 1st July                   Remote meeting for new reception parents  

Friday 9th July                        Year 6 outdoor and adventurous day and evening at 

Hothersall Lodge  

Week beginning 12th July   End of year reports will be issued. These will be electronic 

copies.  

Monday 12th July           Reception Y1 and Y2 Sports’ Day. All pupils should come to school 

in PE kit  

Tuesday 13th July              Y3 and 4 Sports’ Day. All pupils should come to school in PE kit  

Wednesday 14th July         Y5 and 6 Sports’ Day. All pupils should come to school in PE kit.  

Thursday 15th July               Year 6 fun swim at Penwortham Swimming Pool  

Monday 19th July                 Meet your teacher transition in school for new class next year.  

Tuesday 20th July   Y6  Leaver's assembly at 1pm. Details to be confirmed.  

Tuesday 20th July                 School closes for the summer holiday at 2pm.  

  

Unfortunately, this year, our Sports’ Days will be without spectators but we will ensure there are 

lots of photographs and video put onto the website for you to see.  

Year 6 pupils are working on an end of year production with some socially distanced help from 

their friends in other year groups. We are aiming to record a performance of this to share with 

parents and carers.  

Pupils will have an opportunity to meet their new teachers for next year in the last full week of 

term. This will be done in line with our risk assessment to ensure that no bubbles are 

compromised and to ensure the safety of all staff and pupils.  

 We are constantly reviewing the situation in regard to Covid19 and therefore these plans are 

subject to change at short notice.  

Thank you for your continued support in what has been a very challenging year.  
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Stars of the Week  

 

Well done to the following pupils who have excelled in their learning this week: 

 

Reception: Oliver for brilliant work in maths. Emily for working really hard on her 

writing. 

Year 1: Alex and Rosa for working so hard on their stories. Henry for an improved 

attitude to learning. 

Year 2: Toby for using time in after school club to practice his spellings. Myles for 

great listening and encouraging others. Sofia for super contributions all week and 

beautiful art work. Tabitha for always trying hard to improve her writing. 

Year 3: Emma for an accomplished piano performance in remote learning. Seb for 

commitment to brilliant remote learning. Bobby S for fantastic effort all week in 

remote learning. 

Year 4: Isaac for showing commitment to remote learning. Gauri Radha for 

creating an interesting new plot for a folk tale. 

Year 5: Zishan for helping others to solve problems in their learning. Kiera for a wonderfully written 

account of Theseus and the Minotaur. Elidih and Josh for writing fantastic opposing arguments on 

life in Athens v life in Sparta. 

Year 6:  

 

Lunchtime Awards: Ted (R)  Matilda Y1, Vincent Y3, Jessica Y2, Tom H Y6, Lewis Y5. 

 

 

Team Point winners this week are team Wyre. 

 

Weekly winners:  Ribble 1, Wyre 2, Hodder , Douglas  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID If your child has symptoms or is unwell, please do not send them to school. 

Please book a test and keep us informed. Please send test results as soon as possible 

to: head@penwortham-pri.lancs.sch.uk or telephone them into school. 

Please note: lateral flow tests are in use for asymptomatic testing. For children/ adults 

with symptoms, you are asked to get a PCR test: https://www.gov.uk/get-

coronavirus-test 
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